
 

Tree Preservation Board  

August 25, 2020  5:00pm 

Virtual Meeting 

Board Members Present  

Charles Bell, Jill Bendick, John Nico, Lawrence Lyman, Meggen Wilson, Tom McMacken 

Board Members Absent  

Margie Bridges 

Administrative 
 
Meeting called to order by Tim Egan at 5:04pm 
Introduction of staff and board members 
 
Action Items 
 
Nomination made to select Tom McMacken as Chair and Charles Bell as Vice Chair the board 
voted unanimously to approve the selection.  

 
The board unanimously decided to set the Tree Preservation Board meeting day to the 4th 
Tuesday of the month at 5:00pm 
  
Reports 
 

• Undergrounding Update-Postponed to September Meeting 
• Urban Forestry Program Overview- Tim Egan and Josh Nye gave an overview of the 

Forestry Program (Power Point Presentation).   
 
Discussion  
 
Meggen Wilson suggested a private/public partnership with local nursery, or plant vendors to 
assist with using their social media platform to inform the public of the state and city rules 
 
Jill Bendick suggested a pruning workshop to assist residents with proper pruning 
 
New Business  
 
 
Adjourn Motion made by Tom McMacken to adjourn the meeting seconded by Charles Bell; 
meeting adjourned at 6:06pm 

 
Next meeting scheduled for September 22, 2020  


